

UKG PARENTS' ORIENTATION (08 April 2022)

On 08 April 2022, the Junior Wing organised an orientation session for the parents of the newly admitted UKG children, for the academic session 2022-23.

A lot of information was shared with the parents and they were apprised with the school system, UKG teaching-learning methodology via play way, how to keep the school bag light, books, uniform ,stationery requirements, activities, calendar, Parent Teacher meetings, how to engage with their children productively etc.

The session was meaningful and helped familiarise the parents with various aspects of the school. All queries voiced by the parents were also answered to their satisfaction.

